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Janeese Parker

From: Janeese Parker

Sent:  Wednesday, April 29, 2009 9:39 AM
To: 'pattrick@crockerlawfirm.com'’

Cc: JoAnn Sutton; George Li

Subject: Incomplete 214 Application

Your application TGEC Communications Co., LLC, File # ITC-T/C-20090428-00179 has been
reviewed and to complete the process you will need to send in the hame of the second 49% owner
of West Coast & Data, Inc. Please provide me with the required information no later than

C.0.B. May 14, 2009; otherwise the application will be dismissed. You may upload the
supplemental information via IBFS using the Pleadings and Comments tab. If you have any
questions you can email me at Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov. Thank You!

Janeese Parker

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/Policy Division
Phone: (202) 418-0707

E-mail; Janeese.Parker@fcc.gqov

4/29/2009
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Janeese Parker

From: Paula Schneider [paula@crockerlawfirm.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 10:15 AM

To: Janeese Parker

Subject: FW: Incomplete 214 Application

Importance: High
Attachments: FCC TGEC PCS Comb Intl Dom APP p 4.pdf

Good morning Ms. Parker:
Mr. Crocker forwarded your message to me.
The second 49% owner of West Coast Voice & Data, Inc. is Joseph Pilcher.

Attached is an amended page with the information included. To file this supplemental information in Pleadings and
Comments do you need just Mr. Pilcher's name as second 49% owner or an amended page as attached. Is a cover letter
needed?

Thank you for your clarification as to proper procedure for supplemental filing.
Thank you for your assistance.
Best regards,

Paula A. Schneider

Legal Assistant to Patrick D. Crocker
Crocker & Crocker, P.C.

The Kalamazoo Building

107 West Michigan Avenue, 4th Floor
Kalamazoo, M| 49007

Telephone: (269) 381-8893 Ext. 227
Facsimile: (269) 381-4855

E-mail: paula@crockerlawfirm.com

From: Janeese Parker [mailto:Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 9:41 AM

To: Pat Crocker

Cc: JoAnn Sutton; George Li

Subject: Incomplete 214 Application

Your application TGEC Communications Co., LLC, File # ITC-T/C-20090428-00179 has been reviewed
and to complete the process you will need to send in the name of the second 49% owner of West Coast &
Data, Inc. Please provide me with the required information no later than C.0.B. May 14, 2009; otherwise
the application will be dismissed. You may upload the supplemental information via IBFS using the
Pleadings and Comments tab. If you have any questions you can email me at Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov.

Thank You!

Janeese Parker

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau/Policy Division
Phone: (202)418-0707

E-mail: Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov

4/29/2009



